

Superior Central Business Office E2865 M-94, Eben Junction, MI 49825 Tony Decet, Maintenance Director



906-439-5531 x238 ~ fax: 906-439-5243 ~ tdecet@superiorcentralschools.org

2023-24 ALTERNATE SNOW REMOVAL BID SPECS – NEW FOR 23-24

It is clearly understood that the following are minimum specifications for service proposed. Superior Central School District reserves the right to accept any or all bids or to choose the bid considered to be in their best interest.

Name:	
Address:	
Telephone:	
Contact Person:	
Email of Contact Person:	
TOTAL COST FOR SNOW REMOVAL:	

PROOF OF LIABILITY INSURANCE MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH BID FOR CONSIDERATION.

AREAS THAT MUST BE CLEARED OF SNOW PRIOR TO THE START OF THE SCHOOL DAY BY 7:30 AM:

SIDEWALKS ENTRANCE WAYS FIRE EXITS

Please direct any questions to Tony Decet @ 906-439-5531 x238.

BID AWARDS:

Bids will be awarded at the regular meeting of the Superior Central School Board of Education on Monday, June 26, 2023 at 7 p.m. NOTE: Payments for Snow Removal will be divided into 5 equal payments: December 5, 2023, January 5, 2024, February 5, 2024, March 5, 2024, and May 31, 2024.

Bids must be received prior to 3pm on Thursday, June 22, 2023 in the Business Office, PO Box 148, Eben Jct., MI 49825 PH: 906-439-5531 x223, FAX: 906-439-5243, EMAIL: tlintula@superiorcentralschools.org